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FOM Technologies has hired Henrik Christensen as the company's new CFO.

With reference to company announcement no. 82 – 2025, the company can inform that after a thorough process, Henrik

Christensen has been hired to succeed Mona Syed as CFO of FOM Technologies. Henrik Christensen will start in the position

in mid-June 2025.

Henrik Christensen brings many years of practical- and managerial experience within finance, economics, auditing,

controlling and financial reporting within a wide range of industries.
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